
Lahontan wants input on Upper
Truckee River project
Lahontan  Regional  Water  Quality  Control  Board  is  taking
comments  until  Jan.  16  on  the  U.S.  Forest  Service  Upper
Truckee River Reach Five Restoration and Utility Relocation
Project.

At the Feb. 13-14 meeting, the Lahontan board will consider
granting an exemption to the basin plan to allow this project
in El Dorado County to go forward.

More information is online.
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